
Dear Sir or Madame, I from the seat of Kingston in South Australia, Do endorse the 
legislation before the house. This is in regards to the draft proposing that PALM OIL be 
clearly labelled as PALM OIL on all products containing said substance. 
Regards Graham M Ey from the seat of Kingston. 

 


